
Christchurch City Council
Lyttelton Subdivision of the Banks Peninsula
Community Board
Electing 2 Members

Tyrone FIELDS
The People's Choice - Labour

My principal place of residence is not in the
Lyttelton Subdivision of the Banks Peninsula
Community Board area.

My name is Tyrone Fields and I love Lyttelton. It
has been my family's home for generations and I
was humbled to have been elected in 2018 by

Lytteltonians as one of your Community Board representatives. I
have spent most of my career as a financial analyst, recently I
have qualified as a social worker. I am using my skills to help
our most vulnerable and I have brought this practice with me
into local government. I have developed during my time in local
government becoming more aware of what needs attention. I
will work towards the betterment of our harbour, parks and
streets and will always ensure that we keep public facilities in
public hands. I'm standing alongside Reuben Davidson this year,
because we believe a People's Choice/Labour team will
strengthen Lyttelton's voice at council. Please feel free to get in
touch, I am here to listen.


